
From the Chairman... 

Dear Friends,

A lot has happened in the last few months.  

In May, we had a good trip to the USA 

where Edward spoke at Alistair Begg’s 

Pastors’ conference, and we were able to share about 

the work of CTCS. We also interviewed a candidate who 

will be joining the course next year.

This week we have had our first Servants 

of the Word expositors conference with 

David Jackman and others taking part.  

40 of us had a super week, with real 

encouragment in the word, and rich 

fellowship with one another.

And next week sees the graduation of our first year of 

CTC Scotland – it’s hard to believe it has gone so 

quickly! We have so much to thank God for.  We 

currently have 7 students booked in for next term, plus 

4 interviews pending and some more who are 

considering the course very seriously.  Do join with us 

in thanksgiving, and also in prayer for the future of the 

ministry 

as we seek to 

develop it under God, for 

his glory.

Please do pray on for

•Ministries for our graduates and for next 

year’s applicants

•Bob  as he prepares to move to Glasgow and join 

us full-time in September.  We give thanks that 

Thelma has just found an ideal teaching job near 

to where they will be living.

•Doug Johnson who has been a Godsend to us 

this past 2 terms, as he considers his future now 

heading to Kenya next year to foster bible 

teaching there.

•Edward for continuing strength as he speaks at 

the CTC Summer School in London, and for a well-

earned summer break afterwards!

With thanks for your prayers,

Cornhill Scotland
Incorporating the Cornhill Training Course Scotland

25 Bath Street • Glasgow • G2 1HW • tel: +44 (0) 141 332 2795  www.cornhillscotland.org.uk • info@cornhillscotland.org.uk
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